
Carol-Ann Nonino – Committee Nominee as Group Coordinator 

 

Hi my name is Carol-Ann Nonino. I have been retired for 2 years 

enjoying life in Spain.  I volunteer at the PEPA charity shops in Oliva 

and La Font and attend a few classes organised by the U3A.   

I have only been a U3A member for a short time but have really 

enjoyed meeting so many friendly people and being part of this 

wonderful group who share their knowledge, skills and interests.   

I spent most of my life in the Middle East where I worked in the Banking/Financial 

sector in Bahrain and then in Education for Weill Cornell Medical College in Qatar.  My 

professional background included team member for onboarding, organising 

conferences, workshops, research etc. for medical doctors, students, professors and 

allied health staff   

I would hope that with my professional background and experience I would be another 

added asset to the U3A committee. 


